HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE NO. 1

C/o Stillman Management, Inc.
440 Mamaroneck Avenue Suite S512
Harrison, NY 10528
914-813-1900/fax 914-813-1919

To: All Residents
Date: June 4, 2020
Re: Gutter Cleaning

Please be advised that on Monday, June 8, 2019 the Landscapers will be
cleaning the gutters throughout the property.

To ensure that no debtis or water enters your unit, please close all windows on
the upper levels where possible. More importantly, please use caution when
entering and exiting your unit.

In the event of inclement weather, the gutter cleaning will be performed on the
next business day.

We thank you for your cooperation

Jse Grampiictro

Facilites Manager



